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Addendum #2 Project No. CAP-2301 SINGLE BEAM GUARDRAIL REPLACEMENT 
HAMPTON BEACH STATE PARK, HAMPTON NH.  

4/12/2023 
 

 
Due to extended lead times to source the 8” x 16” wood bumper rail, this addendum 
extends the project completion date to November 1, 2023. 
 
The Bid due date remains as April 13, 2023 at 2:00 pm sharp. 
 
The Anticipated Start date for this project is May 17, 2023 pending approval by 
Governor and Executive Council. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Addendum Acknowledgement: All bidders shall acknowledge receipt of this 
addendum and any subsequent addendum issued on Bid Proposal Page 3 of the 
specifications and return it with their bid at the time of the bid opening. 
 
Please contact Edward Mussey at 603-271-3973 or Edward.V.Mussey@dncr.nh.gov for 
any questions regarding this addendum. 
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